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Diary Dates 

Date Event Year Time 
Thursday 17th Oct. Tri-Golf Festival Year 5 12.30-2.30pm 
Thursday 17th Oct. Woodhall A team v 

St.Josephs 
Football team 3.30pm 

Friday 25th Oct. Harvest Festival All 9.00am start 
Monday 28th Oct.-Friday 1st Nov. 

HALF TERM WEEK 
Monday 4th Nov. Parents’ evening All except Nursery 3.45-5.00pm 

Wednesday 6th Nov. Parents’ evening All except Nursery 5.00-7.00pm 
Friday 8th Nov. Children in Need Day All n/a 

Friday 22nd Nov. Class assembly Year 3 9.00am start 
Wednesday 27th Nov. Trip – Hampton Court  Year 3 and Year 4 8.50am depart 

Friday 29th Nov. Class assembly Year 5 9.00am start 
Friday 6th Nov. Class assembly Year 4 9.00am start 

Thursday 14th Nov. Trip – Tring 
Zoological Museum 

Year 1 & Year 2 8.50am depart 

Wednesday 4th Dec. Schools’ Colosseum 
Carol Concert 

School Choir only To be confirmed 

P.E. Clubs 
Our football and netball clubs are up and running already, and both full with waiting lists! 

Our new Year 6 P.E. Representatives are Mamadou and Diona. On October 15th, the children 
in Key Stage 2 will get the chance to take part in a karate taster session, with a view to 

running an after-school club if we have enough children interested. Our football A-team had 
their first local league fixture last week, and they beat Greenfields 13-0! Well done to our 
captain Mamadou and his team Archie, Rylie-Del, Sam, Dan, Ryan, Lamarana, Poppy 
and Stefan. Not only did they play brilliantly, but they all showed great sportsmanship, 

which is something that we strongly encourage at Woodhall. And a huge THANKYOU to all 
of our parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles, cousins etc. who came to cheer our team on! 

Our next match will be at Woodhall, against St.Josephs, on October 17th.  

Save the Date!  
Thanks to all the parents who came to our first Friends of Woodhall meeting. This year, we 
are going to hold a Christmas Fair on Friday 6th December, straight after school. Our next 

Friends of Woodhall meeting will be on Monday 21st October at 2.30pm. Everybody 
welcome – the more, the merrier! 


